
 

Each week, teachers choose a pupil 
who has displayed our school values. 

The winners this week are…. 
 

Nursery – Isla 
Reception – Whole Class! 

Year 1 – Abdirahman & Kayden 
Year 2 – Marina 
Year 3 – Dalal 

Year 4 – Kassem 
Year 5 – Lujain 

Year 6 – Raphael 
Spanish –  Year 3 

PE – Jacob 
Music – Year 6 

Miss Kelly is so proud of how well the new Reception children have settled into their new class. They have been 
exploring their environment, making friends and learning routines. 

            
The system you use to make payments to the school has changed names. SIMS Pay will now be known as Pay360 
Education Payments. 

• The way you make payments will remain the same - you’ll just notice a different logo (Pay360 by Capita) on the 
login page and in the portal.  

• The link to log in will be updated to www.pay360educationpayments.com  

• When you make a payment, you’ll notice the details on your card statement will show as 'Pay360*school_name’ 
(rather than ‘Capita*school_name’).  

• We would recommend that you add the new email address noreply@pay360educationpayments.com to your 
contacts to ensure the emails are not marked as spam  

If you are asked to provide an invitation code, please phone or email the school office who will send it to you. 

                                                                       

 

 
Year 1 had a great time making 

their own play dough! They  
re-created their very own colour 

monsters and have been 
practicing re-telling instructions 

so they can teach Year 2! 
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